
ARAMARK  
Custodial Meeting (BWMS) 

June 7, 2007 
 

 
 
Members Present: 
Marty Mahan, Linda Youngquist, Larry Kobojec, Laurie Griffin, Sue Baldensperger, 
Gary Weber, Deb Dwyer 
 

I. The Mission Statement was read by Marty Mahan 
II. Introduction of the custodial staff members was presented 

a. First Shift (Day)-  Linda Youngquist, Larry Kobojec 
b. Second Shift (Afternoon)- Tony Bednez, Bill Vullo, Pete Suppa 
c. Third Shift (Early AM)- Bill Winslow, Chuck Rapp 

III. Recognitions  
a. Head custodian recognized for daily communication/contact with building 

administrators 
b. Overall cleanliness of building 
c. Responsiveness to needs 
d. Adequate supplies 

IV. Requests 
a. All custodial staff members are requested to carry a walkie-talkie 
b. Emergency procedures must be in place for all three shifts 
c. Substitute employees must sign-in at principal’s office and wear badges 

V. Next meeting to take place in Fall 2007 
VI. Adjournment 


